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16 December 2022                               RN(22)15 
 
TO:     RADIO AND NAUTICAL SUB-COMMITTEE 
  
COPY: MARINE COMMITTEE 

   
Ongoing GPS interference – Straits of Hormuz  

                    

Action required: Members are to note the attached advisory note (Annex A) from 

the European Maritime Awareness body regarding GPS interference.  

 

Members will recall the ongoing issue around GPS interference in the Straits of Hormuz 

and greater Persian gulf area. We have received feedback from members on the issue 

and would like to encourage reporting to either the European or the United States 

maritime awareness bodies. 

 

The United States advisory notice can be found on:  

 

https://www.maritime.dot.gov/msci/2022-010-various-gps-interference-ais-spoofing 

 

The Secretariat is monitoring the issues and will continue to update members, as 

necessary. Any questions or comments regarding should be addressed to 

Gregor.Stevens@ics-shipping.org. 

 
RN(22)15 -Annex A - European Maritime Awareness - Hormuz 
 
Gregor Stevens 
Senior Manager - Nautical 
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